Received by Karen 4/19/05

Dear Mom, 


It’s not as bad as I thought it was going to be. The receiving was pretty easy but I failed my IST (Initial Strength Test). I could only pull one pull up but was very close. I’m sure by now you got the voice mail that I sent you. I have been placed in the PCP (Personal Condition Platoon). I think that I should be out of it and into training within two to three weeks. I hope it’s sooner because I want to start so I can finish.


I hope that you tell everyone that I’m doing fine. Have the church pray for my strength. I will need it. I’m going to the Catholic service tomorrow and religious education tomorrow morning just to get some more time away from the DI. 


I’ll write soon.



Love, Brendon

P.S. I hope Conor and you are doing well. Tell him that I love him and hope to get a picture of him. Tell him to keep working on his rank.

